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Decision on Ahtium’s bankruptcy has become final and binding 
 

Company will be removed from the Main List of Helsinki Stock Exchange on or about 15 March 2018 
 
 
The decision of 6 March 2018 by the District Court of Espoo on the bankruptcy of Ahtium Plc (the "Company") 
has today become final and binding. The Company will be removed from the Main List maintained by Nasdaq 
Helsinki Oy on or about 15 March 2018. 
 
 
 
Enquiries  

Eversheds Asianajotoimisto Oy Tel +358 10 684 1300 

Jari Salminen, trustee of the bankruptcy estate 

 


